Public Utility Workers' Union of TUC - Ghana

National Secretariat, Hall of Trade Unions
P. O. Box 2041, Accra - Ghana
Tel: (233 - 21) 666723 / 666738 Fax: (233 - 21) 671009
Email: puwutuc@yahoo.com

PNS/ECG/Vol.1/2025/001

January 24, 2025

DISTRIBUTION
ALL ECG DIVISIONS/BRANCHES/LOCALS
PUWU OF TUC-GH

Dear Brothers/Sisters,

GOVERNMENT SET UP A TEAM FOR PRIVATISATION

Information available to PUWU of TUC indicates that the planned privatization of ECG by the government is being pursued and a committee put in place by the Minister of Energy to prosecute the agenda.

As indicated earlier and in our press statement to the media, we would like to assure our members of our resolve to resist any attempt by the government to privatise ECG. PUWU has not yet been engaged as a key stakeholder.

Members are kindly requested to remain calm while we take appropriate steps to steps towards achieving our goal. All should be on standby for any further direction.

Solidarity Forever,

Yours fraternally,

FOR: PUWU OF TUC-GH

TIMOTHY NYAME GENERAL SECRETARY

Cc: Secretary General - TUC-GH

National Chairman - PUWU

National Divisional Secretary - ECG SSU/JSU

All IRO's - PUWU